
 
 
 

 

‘Let your light shine so that together in 

God’s Love and Grace we learn, inspire 

others and grow’ 

 

FRIDAY UPDATE 

14th January 2022 
 

 

 

 

The Friday update this week is a quiet edition!  

 

COVID UPDATE 
From Monday 17 January, people with COVID-19 in England can end their self-isolation after 5 full 

days, as long as they test negative on day 5 and day 6. Two negative results in a row are needed to 

finish self-isolation before the ten day self-isolation period has ended. Please do continue to use lateral 

flow tests if you have any symptoms so that we can keep Covid at bay in school.  

 

STARS OF THE WEEK & HEADTEACHERS AWARD 

Infant Class: Edith (Y2) 

Year 3/4:  Alexia (Y4) 

Year 5/6: Jack (Y5) 

Head teacher’s Award: Lottie (YR) 

 

PARENT PAY 
Please can all Parent Pay accounts be checked. There is still a considerable 

amount of money owed to school. School functions as a small business and 

we cannot hold unpaid amounts on Parent Pay. Parent Pay reminders are 

included in the newsletter regularly. 

If you are having difficulty paying, please do contact school confidentially to 

discuss payment, otherwise may I respectfully ask that all outstanding 

balances are paid. Thank you.  

 

CHANGE OF UNIFORM SUPPLIER 
We are pleased to share with you that we have moved our uniform supplier to 

SMART UNIFORM, which is located on Lancaster Road in Preston town centre. All 

items of uniform are available to purchase. There is also an online ordering 

service. Please use the link below to take you to their website.  

https://www.schoolwearpreston.co.uk/ 

 

 

 

PRELOVED UNIFORM 
School also has a stock of preloved uniform (a big thank you to FOSS for 

managing this for school over previous years) which are available from the office 

for a donation. All donations will be passed on to St Catherine’s Hospice at the 

end of the academic year. A page is now live on the school website in the 

Parents Section, which has an up to date list of uniform items available. Please 

give school at least one day’s notice if an item of uniform is required so that we 

can access them from storage.  

 

SAMLESBURY Church of England Primary School 
Learning, Growing & Inspiring others through God’s Love and Grace 

 

Our Christian 

Value this half 

term: 

 

 Thankfulness   
 

This half term’s bible 

verse:  
6 Do not be anxious about 

anything, but in every 

situation, by prayer and 

petition, with thanksgiving, 

present your requests to 

God. 7 And the peace of 

God, which transcends all 

understanding, will guard 

your hearts and your 

minds in Christ Jesus. 

Philippians 4:6-7 

https://www.schoolwearpreston.co.uk/


 
 

READING CHALLENGE AWARDS 

 
INFANTS: Well done to Jenson for achieving his Bronze Reception Reading Award and 

Jude Bronze for achieving his Year 2 Bronze Reading Award. Well done to you both!  

 

 

PUPIL ACHIEVEMENTS   

 
If your child has an achievement they would like to share and celebrate with 

everyone in school, we’d love to include it in the Friday Update. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Emily was awarded player of the 

match again at football for great 

work in defence and in goal. Well 

done Emily. 


